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Thank you for your enquiry I have responded below for you. 
 
Can you send me your financial statement please?  
 
All financial returns and budget information for NMPC is published on our website in line with our 
ICO publication scheme. 
 
I would like to know where the funding allocated by the public via our council tax is being spent. 
 
I am assuming that you wish to know where the precept is spent. Please see the answer above. 
 
Also, who makes the overall decision on what should be spent how much and where? 
 
Parish Councils have powers to determine the expenditure. Our minutes detail when decisions were 
made. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Nikki 
Nikki Bugden PSLCC 
Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 
Nash Mills Parish Council 
07493 519458 
Normal office hours are Monday - 12pm-5pm, Tuesday 9am-5pm, Thursday 9am-5pm Office Closed Wednesday and Friday 
The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly 
stated. If you have received this message in error, it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this 
message are personal and not necessarily those of Nash Mills Parish Council unless explicitly stated. 

 


